
 

 
 
 
 

Covid Update 
Changes to Covid Protocols in School 
Parents will no doubt be aware that the government announced changes to the in-school 
protocols around Covid this week. From yesterday, students are no longer required to wear face-
coverings in lessons. Any students or staff who wish to continue wearing them may do so. From 
Thursday 27th January, students will not be required to wear masks in communal areas, but up 
to that date they will remain in place. Other in-school measures such as sanitising hands and the 
one-way system will also remain in place and we will keep our measures under review as we 
move forwards. Students should continue to wear face-coverings on buses for the moment. 
Update on Vaccination Programme for 12-15 Year Olds 
We await to hear from the School Age Immunisation Service (SAIS) to confirm when they will be 
back in school to offer vaccinations. Parents can book out-of-school vaccinations for your child, 
should you choose to do so. The link for further information on this is here: NHS Vaccinations  
Self-Isolation 
People who are self-isolating with COVID-19 have the option to reduce their isolation period 
after 5 full days if they test negative with an LFD test on both day 5 and day 6 and they do not 
have a temperature. For example, if they test negative on the morning of day 5 and the morning 
of day 6, they can return to their education or childcare setting immediately on day 6. 
The first test must be taken no earlier than day 5 of the self-isolation period, and the second 
must be taken the following day. All test results should be reported to NHS Test and Trace. 
If the result of either test is positive, they should continue to self-isolate until they get negative 
results from two LFD tests on consecutive days or until they have completed 10 full days of self-
isolation, whichever is earliest. 
Anyone who is unable to take LFD tests or anyone who continues to have a temperature will 
need to complete the full 10-day period of self-isolation. 
Further information on self-isolation for those with COVID-19 is available here: 
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https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/coronavirus-vaccination/book-coronavirus-vaccination/?utm_source=13%20January%202022%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
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What’s Coming Up? 
 

DATE EVENT AUDIENCE 

26th Jan 2022 Primary School Enrichment Event Day - Maths 

27th Jan 2022 Creative Faculty Showcase Event – more details to follow 

2nd Feb 2022 Year 10 Parent Evening Please note this will be a virtual event 

2-3rd Feb 
2022 

UKMT Maths Challenge TBC Yrs 9-11 

9th Feb 2022 Primary School Enrichment Day – History 

10th Feb 2022 GCSE Drama Practical Exam  Yr 11 Drama Students 

16th Feb Yr 11 Information Evening 2 A virtual info evening for Yr 11s and 
parents where we will offer guidance and 
support on the last few months for Yr 11s, 
and their upcoming PPE 2s. 

Well Done Isabella 
Congratulations to Isabella in Year 9 who has 
completed a Blacksmith’s course at a workshop 
at Preston Park Museum in her own time and 
proved to be a very talented worker! 
It is fantastic to see one of our students thriving 
in such a skilled and unique hobby.  
She made a rat’s tail poker, a hanging basket 
wall bracket and a ram’s head toasting fork (see 
pictures here). 
Please keep sending us examples of what your 
children get up to in their spare time – we love 
to celebrate their successes with you. 
 

 

Please remember to keep testing your children 
twice a week using the lateral flow tests, and 

report any positive results to school. 



Repeat Notice from 
last week 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please also see the revision support section of our school website for further 

help: https://bedalehighschool.org.uk/need-to-know/curriculum/revision/  
Forthcoming 

Immunisations 
 
The Childhood Immunisation Team will be in 
school on Tuesday 1st February for Y9 students. 
This immunisation is for Meningitis, Diptheria, 
Tetnus and Polio.  
Parents/Carers have been sent an email and 
text message asking for them to give consent.  
If you wish for your child to receive this 
immunisation you must follow the information 
in the email and give your consent. 
Please contact Vicky Armstrong 
armstrongv@bedalehighschool.org.uk if you 
have queries around this. 

Wellbeing In 
Mind Team 

 
The team have asked if 
we could share their 
Instagram page with 
parents/carers and 
students via our websites, 
newsletters and email 
drops. 
They are very active on 
social media and post 
regularly on mental 
health and wellbeing 
issues: 
   @wellbeinginmind.mhst  

Please 
encourage 
your son/ 
daughter 
to attend 
sessions 

offered by 
staff 

https://bedalehighschool.org.uk/need-to-know/curriculum/revision/
mailto:armstrongv@bedalehighschool.org.uk


Bedale High School Creative Arts Showcase Event   
Thursday 27th January 2022 

1700  -1900 
OPEN TO ALL! 

You are cordially invited to our Creative Arts Showcase Event on Thursday 27th January 2022 
from 1700 – 1900 in the Main Hall at Bedale High School.  
The visual and performance work exhibited at this event will offer an exciting insight into 
Creative Arts lessons and extracurricular activities this term.  
It is our aim to provide an explosive, immersive and highly creative experience for our visitors - 
we do hope you can join us. (From the Creative Arts Faculty) 

 
 



Extra-Curricular Clubs Update 
Please continue to encourage your children to take advantage of some of the many extra-

curricular opportunities available to them. We are so lucky to have so many staff who are willing 
to offer these additional experiences, and we believe that they play a massive part in helping 

students develop self-confidence, pride in their own achievements and resilience. 

 
 



 

Ongoing projects       
- Peripatetic Music lesson (private or as a group) – see Mrs Lumsdon 
- Arts Council – see Miss Ackers, Mrs Woodwood & Mrs Lumsdon 
- Duke of Edinburgh – see Mrs Wilson for more info 

- NSEA Horse Club – see Mrs Riley- Fox for more info 

- Student Ambassadors – see Mrs Woodward for more info 

- Healthy Schools – see Mr Childe for more info 



Support for Parents of Children with 
Additional Needs Repeat Notice 

 

 
 


